
 
 
From: Harald Kliems [mailto:harald@madisonbikes.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:50 AM 
To: devos@ssc.wisc.edu; Kemble, Rebecca <district18@cityofmadison.com>; Skidmore, Paul 
<district9@cityofmadison.com>; hiwayman@chorus.net; Zellers, Ledell 
<district2@cityofmadison.com>; grantxyz@gmail.com; eclewandow@aol.com; 
aaron.crandall@yahoo.com 
Cc: Hatfield, Meagan <MHatfield@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Imagine Madison bicycle analysis 

 

Dear Members of the Pedestrian/Bicycle/Motor Vehicle Commission: 

I have noticed that the Comprehensive Plan is on the agenda for your meeting tonight. 

Our organization, Madison Bikes, greatly appreciates the extensive public input process 

that went into Imagine Madison and the Comprehensive Plan. David Trowbridge was 

kind enough to share the raw data pertaining to biking with us, and we have conducted 

our own analysis of the public comments. We think this may be informative for your 

discussion, as it contains much more detail than the final official report. Attached I have a 

brief summary of our findings, as well as the data and how we classified each comment.  

I will not be able to attend tonight's meeting, but don't hesitate to reach out to me with 

any questions you may have. 

Best, 

 Harald Kliems. 
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https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.madisonbikes.org&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=hnRjvZzxzqD-DVjH3G-rHXQMjNaWHizFkZ8Ij_2yVOQ&m=eA0aupbdveA44kd_Ed-IZdZ-G3HEQy613CEXoMiIKO0&s=rqbIdVF6BwMt72tEmyxEqRFtfFOe0a9F17Xv1hkR7nA&e=

